
Appendix 1 List of people and organisations consulted.  
 

Who has been consulted and how: 

 

Who we consulted with How we consulted When 
 

Housing Commission staff email 16.11.11 

Housing & Social Inclusion Staff email 16.11.11 

Sheltered Team email 16.11.11 

All Cllrs email and have met 
face to face with a 
few 

17.11.11 

All RSL partners via email and 
several telephone 
conversations 

17.11.11 

Local MPs email 17.11.11 

Choice Based Lettings tenant group Meeting 17.11.11 

(also meeting with Terry Parkin) Meeting 7.2.11 

Own work, BHCC and tenant involvement Twitter and 
Facebook pages 

17.11.11 

DWF, BME & LGBT email and attended 
groups 

17.11.11 

City Assembly attended myself 19.11.11 

Terry Parkin, John Barradell, Andy Whippy, 
Dermot Anktell, Kate Wiggett, Chris 
Brunstrom, Claire Blakemore, Barbara 
Bates, Nigel Hancock, Miranda Wareham, 
Sylvia Peckham, Simon Court, Jugal 
Sharma, Geoff Raw 

Email 17.11.11 

Consultation portal Consultation portal 16.11.11 

Older peoples working group email and Jamie to 
attend next group 
as last one missed 
due to sickness 

17.11.11 

612 households emails or sent consultation 
(408 Homeseekers and 204 Transfers) 
randomly taken from the housing register 

email & letter 21.11.11 

Terrance Higgins Trust, Disability Fed, Age 
UK, MIND, RNIB, RIND, Blind Association, 
BHT, Brighton and Sussex universities, 
Shelter, Emmaus, RISE and the DV working 
group, all YMCA’s, Surveyors network, 
CMHT, Community Base, The Gender 

email and 
telephone 
conversations 

21.11.11 



Who we consulted with How we consulted When 
 

Trust, Rainbow foundation, MOSIAC, 
Assert, Brighton women’s centre, Autism 
Sussex Ltd, Clockwork Tower Sanctuary, 
Scope, Stop over outreach, Jobcentre, 
Brighton Deaf Centre, SDA for the Deaf, 
Mencap, PALS at Royal Sussex Hospital, 
Crisis, Grace Eyre, Oxfam, Samaritans, 
Martletts 

Sheltered Choice Based Lettings Group 
(Charles Penrose and Bryan Balchin) met 
with and will be taking to SHAG 

face to face 7.12.11 

All area panels will be attended up to and 
including 14.2.12 and the response from this 
will be taken into account even though it is 
after the official close date (this has been 
agreed by head of Law) 

meeting Up to 
14.2.12 

Was placed on the Wave for ALL council 
staff and will be again in the New Year. 

Wave Ongoing 

It has also been asked that all staff and 
anyone who has received the consultation it 
is passed on to friends, family, colleagues 
etc so that it is spread as far as possible. 

Word of mouth Ongoing 

 


